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Welcome back to the final term of Primary 1.  I cannot believe we are here already.  I hope 

you all had a lovely Easter break. We have lots of exciting activities planned between now and 

the Summer holidays.  

.   
 

Thank you again for all of your support this year.  Pupil reports will be coming home during 

May – please take a moment to complete the return slip.  If you have any queries, please do 

not hesitate to get in touch.  

Emma Hopkirk  

Literacy 

We are continuing to look at initial and final 

blends, digraphs and alternative spelling 

patterns during phonics activities. 

 

Primary 1 will continue with our reading 

books, but we will also be looking at finding 

information in non-fiction texts. 

 

For Writing we are looking at creating 

personal and imaginative stories as well as 

creating posters and trying out some 

poetry. 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

We continue to deepen our understanding of 

numbers to 30 or 100 as well as addition and 

subtraction within 10 or 20. We will also 

continue to work on our doubles and halves 

to 20, number bonds to 10 and odd and even 

numbers.  A new Numeracy homework task 

will follow shortly.  

 

For Maths we will be looking at money by 

identifying different coins and adding 

amounts together before covering further 

work on measure. 

 

Other Information 

Please continue to label all clothing and 

personal property. 

 

Our home learning tasks should be completed 

each week for Friday. 

 

13.05-24.05.19  Health Fortnight 

24.05.19   Sports Day (AM) 

31.05.19             P1H Assembly 

 

Health & Wellbeing  

Our PE days for this term continue to be 

Monday and Thursday.  Please ensure that 

children have their gym kit on these days. 

In P.E. will be focusing on racket skills and 

then onto outdoor athletics. Hopefully the 

weather is nice! We will also be enjoying 

lots of exciting activities and sport taster 

sessions during Health Fortnight. 

 

We will be continuing with our ‘Keeping 

Ourselves Safe’ programme, which helps us 

consider our personal safety.   

 

Interdisciplinary Learning   

This term our topic is Woodlands. We will be looking at different parts of plants and trees. 

We are hoping to use the Cornbank Woodlands a lot and learn how to look after our 

environment.  We will also research woodlands animals and their habitats. Hopefully we can 

spot some of these woodlands animals in our woods. We would encourage children to bring in 

any items related to topic work.   

 

Also this term we are having a focus on how to keep healthy, and linking this into our whole 

school Health Fortnight.   

Cornbank Primary School  

where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 


